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Pre-Bid Conference Q&A: 
 

Q: What is the scope of the public engagement process that the State expects for this project if only 
the month of August is available to conduct public engagement? 
 
A: The State is asking for vendors to propose a process that would allow for meaningful review and 
discussion of governance structures that would inform, exchange and shape the potential models into 
a governance structure for recommendations.  During clarification the State will provide more specific 
direction but would like to have ideas presented by vendors prior to shaping the final process. 
 
Q: Given the difficulty of scheduling meetings in Alaska communities during August, due to conflicts 
with subsistence and other summer activities, is the State anticipating a more limited process to some 
key groups? 
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A: The State will provide the vendor awarded the contract, a list of key individuals who will be asked to 
participate in the process.  The broader outreach could be done in other formats including but not 
limited to webinars with feedback options, surveys etc. During clarification the State will provide more 
specific direction but would like to have ideas presented by vendors prior to shaping the final process. 
The State is prioritizing engagement with stakeholders directly impacted by the proposed changes. 
 
Q: If so, could the State provide more detail on the critical elements of the stakeholder engagement 
process that could take place during the month of August, in order to produce the first report by mid-
September? 
 
A: The State is asking for vendors to provide their best recommendations of how to conduct an 
engagement process that includes smaller group of selected key stakeholders and a broader public 
facing process. 
 
Q: Is there any possibility of extending the deadline for the first report to the beginning of October? 
 
A: Yes, the State would be willing to extend the deadline for the first draft report to the beginning of 
October. 


